
LEGAL NOTICE 

SEPTEMBER MEETING 

BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS 

TOWN OF EAST HADDAM,  

CONNECTICUT 

 

All owners of motor vehicles registered in the town of East Haddam are hereby warned 

that the Board of Assessment Appeals of the Town of East Haddam will meet in open 

session at the River House located at 7 Main Street in East Haddam on September 22nd, 

2012 at 9am for the sole purpose of hearing appeals related to the assessment of motor 

vehicles. 

 

All persons claiming to be aggrieved by the doings of the Assessor of the Town of East 

Haddam with regard to motor vehicle assessments on the Grand List of October 1, 2011 

are hereby warned to make their appeal to the Board of Appeals at this meeting. 

 

Dated this 4th day of September, 2012. 

 

Edward C. Blaschik, Chairperson 

BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS  


